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Dear Chair Lively, Vice Chair Gamba, Vice Chair Levy, and Members of the 

Committee, 

 

My name is Dave Peticolas, and I live in Portland. House Bill 3081 is a great idea 

because it will make it easier for Oregonians to take advantage of rebates and 

incentives on home energy-efficiency upgrades. This will advance our climate goals 

and help people to stay in their homes. Please support this bill. 


